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Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

YEAR 3-6 ART CLUB AUTUMN TERM 2023 

 

It is exciting to hear your child is interested in attending Art Club this Autumn term!  

 

The club will run for 11 weeks on Tuesday afternoons 3.30pm to 4.30pm from 19th 

September till 5th December (excluding October half term).  Sessions will be held in Red Kites 

classroom and will be run by Mrs Morgan and Mrs Price.  

 

The cost for the club will be £30.00 for the term.  Please ensure your online payment is 

made within the next 48hrs to secure your child’s/children’s space for this club.   Payment 

can be made online through the Arbor Parent Portal. If payment is not received then we will 

offer the space to the next child on the waiting list. 

 

If we are forced to cancel a session due to staff absence or power cut which cannot be 

covered, you will be notified as soon as possible. Where possible the school will reschedule 

the session, however this may not always be feasible. Refunds will not be guaranteed. 

 

As with all clubs this term, we are advising parents that if the child has changed their mind 

or is not enjoying the experience and does not wish to continue then please let us know. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 
Ms Raha Razeghi 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

  


